
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 

 
 
Enrollment: Grades K-2:  8 students 
  Grades 3-6:  14 students 
  TOTAL:  22 Students 
 
 
Student Attendance: K: NA   3: 93% 
   1: 95%   4: 93% 
   2: 94%   5: 91% 
      6: 89% 
   TOTAL: 93% 
 
PERFECT ATTENDANCE FOR JANUARY: 6 STUDENTS 
 
Dropped students: 0 
Court Referrals: 0 
 
BehaviorReferrals: 0 
 
Home Visits: 1 
 
Staff Attendance: Certified – 99.95% 
   Classified – 99.70% 
 
Upcoming Dates: February 12 – Family Literacy Night 
   February 27 – Snow Shoe Trip 
 
 
 
K-2 Classroom: J. Fenner 
No report 
 
 
3-6 Classroom: S. Weekes 
January went by so fast for the 3-6 grade class.  We have been studying plant reproduction in 
Science.  In Social Studies we are learning about explorers and the Aztec and Inca 
Empires.  We had no referrals in our class for the second quarter so everyone was able to 
attend our MBI swimming trip.  We all had a great time.  We have a new student in our class 
which brings us to 14.  For the 2nd quarter, we had 3 students with perfect attendance and 1 
with excellent attendance.  Also 5 of our students made Honor Roll. 

 
 



Progress Monitoring: 
 
Star Math 

 GRADE 1 GRADE 2 GRADE 3 GRADE 4 GRADE 5 GRADE 6 

At/Above 
Benchmark 

4 1 1 1  1 

On Watch 
 

  1 2 1 1 

Intervention 
 

 1  2 1 1 

Urgent 
Intervention 

 2  1 1  

 
 
ISIP 

  
September Tier 3: 1 student      January Tier 3: 1 student          September Tier 3: 2 student January Tier 3: 2 students  
    Tier 2: 2 students    Tier 2: 1 student              Tier 2: 2 students                Tier 2: 3 students 
    Tier 1: 4 students    Tier 1: 6 students              Tier 1: 9 students                          Tier 1: 9 students 

 
 
 
Challenges:  

1. One challenge is the administrator being able to go to Babb on a regular basis; with all of the 
regular AP duties at BES it’s sometimes difficult to get to Babb on a regular/consistent basis. I 
count on my staff in Babb to ensure regular operation and any issues that arise are being taken 
care of. We are in contact daily if issues arise and I do what I can to assist from afar. I’m 
thankful that they are as self-sufficient as they are. 

2. Not a Challenge, but I am working on purchasing cameras – there have been some incidents of 
possible break ins on the garage and the current camera system is just not functional. I am 
working with Everett on this endeavor and we are hoping to purchase 6 (2 on the exterior and 4 
on the interior). We are excited about this purchase! 


